Christmas Lake Village
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From: Christmas Lake Village <clvillage=psci.net@mail138.suw14.mcdlv.net> on behalf of
Christmas Lake Village <clvillage@psci.net>
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 11:08 AM
To: Property
Subject: FOL Update

Festival of Lights update!

Just a reminder, The second Festival of Lights is scheduled for this Saturday
night (12/19/15) between 5 and 9 PM. As always traffic around the front gate
will be heavily congested and you're better off avoiding the area. Only vehicles
with a CLV sticker will be allowed through once traffic is halted between 4 and 5
PM prior to the start of the FOL.

Entry fee for the FOL is canned goods (preferred) or a small monitory donation.
CLV members can drop off canned goods anytime between now and this
coming Sunday evening for donation.



Lastly, for all of you that decorated off or on the FOL route; the CLV staff wants
to thank you for contributing to the success of this year's Festival of Lights,
Merry Christmas!
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